Gun Plain Charter Township
Special Meeting

July 19, 2022

The special meeting we called to order at 6PM by Supervisor Vandenberg. The following board
members were present, Vandenberg, Horton, Pearson, Meert, Kopka an_d Morehouse. Absent

Shannon.
New Business

Lori from P.C.l was present to ask questions about Splits and Land Division and changing some

Zoning in the Township.

There was discussion about our current zoning rules and what we could maybe change in the
future. The Board believes that there should be some changes made. Some of the zoning is too
restrictive. The township board believes that there is some room for growth without
compromising our rual Township. The board would like to give direction to the Planning
Commission to move forward allow more splits, re-division rights, smaller parcels and change
set back rules. Lori will meet with the Planning Commission.

The Allegan County Health Department wants to put a well on the Townships property to
monitor the water level. There is no set date for how long they will be doing this. It is for

informational use only.

Vandenberg motioned to adjourn at 7:40. Morehouse seconded. Motion carried.
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